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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
FOR THE STATE COLLEGES
1280 ASYLUM AVENUE HARTEORD, CONNECTICUT 06105

RESOLUTION
concerning

Gift for Southern Conpecticut State College

April 6, 1973

WHEREAS, Dr. John Kneisel of 18 Chestnut Street, Boston,
Massachusetts has donated to SCSC 461 bound

periodicals relating to the health sciences and,

WHEREAS, these volumes will greatly strengthen the library

resources in Nursing Education,

BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees accepts this

generous gift and requests the Executive Secretary

to convey its appreciation to Dr. Kneisel.

* %%




STATE OF CONNECTICUT

SOUTHERN CONNECTICUT STATE COLLEGE
501 CRESCENT STREET e NEW HAVEN, CONNECTICUT 06515

TEL. 203 397-2101

March 19, 1973

Dr. James A, Frost

Executive Secretary

Board of Trustees for State Colleges
1280 Asylum Avenue

Hartford, Connecticut 06105

Dear Jim,

/ Dr. John Kneisel of 18 Chestnut Street, Boston, Massachusetts,
02108, recently donated 461 bound surgical periodicals to the college
library. This resource material will serve as invaluable reference data

. not only to the faculty of the Nursing Education Program but also to the

students, as well as others doing research in health. The titles and num-
ber of volumes in each categoryarelisted below:

1. Annals of Surgery, 1942-67 51 vols.
2, Am, Medical Assoc. Journal, 1943-67 77 "
3. Circulation, 1951-67 32 ¢
4. Gastroenterology, 1949-67 41 "
5. New England Journal of Medicine, 1943-67 51 "
6. Surgical Clinics of North America, 1947-66 119
7. Surgery, 1948-67 39 ¢
8. Surgery, Gynecology and Obstetrics, 1943-67 51

This was a very thoughtful and valuable gift. The Board may
wish to acknowledge Dr. Kneisel's generosity.

Sincerely yours,

Manson Van B. Jennings
President

GJP




- April 17, 1973 )

Dr. Manson VanB. Jnnnings
President ' o
~ Bouthern eonmfzticut Btatc %.uegc ~

- 501 Crescent Street

: Baw Haven, Ganneutieut 06515

‘ Dear Dr. Jannings: ¢

. Encloud you will find copy of & rnolutinn adopted by thc

Board-en April 6, 1973 acknowledging Dr. John Kneisel's gif'b
to Beuthern Connwtieut Btate t‘,'olltse. T

Will you ba good Qnenah to t‘ez'ward the doement. comrcying tha
appreciatim of the Trustees.

' James A. Frost -
Executive Secretery
“encl.






